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~ Mueller, Eric

From: Portz, Elisabeth

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 2:26 PM
To: Mueller, Eric

Subject: amendment for AB 454

Hey Eric,

For the amendment for AB 454, we would like to remove all of the references and cross references relating to
TRANS 400, but leave in all relating to TRANS 253 and 210 (we had previously asked that they be removed in the
last amendment I requested).

Additionally, we received the following communication from DOT:

“Quick correction to our response to the Drafter's Note on Page 34. (apologize for the different response — staff just got
back to me that this particular issue was incorrectly worded in the original drafting instructions. Good catch by LRBI!)

APage 34- One note

* No, this treatment does not reflect the intent of the department. The added language should be placed in s. Trans
253.06.”

I'don’t know exactly what the drafter’s note was anymore, but do you guys know what they are referring to? If not,
I can circle back for more feedback. Please hold off on releasing this amendment until I can get back to you, we are
still waiting to see if members have any further concerns they would like to address. Thanks!

Liz

Elisabeth Portz

Clerk, Assembly Committee on Transportation
Office of Wisconsin State Representative Keith Ripp
42nd Assembly District

(608) 266-3404



